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Representative Nixon Responds to Florida Board of Education
Approving Dangerously Inaccurate Black History Standards

 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – State Representative Angie Nixon (D-
Jacksonville) issued the following statement:

“Schools are where students from different backgrounds should learn from the past,
make sense of the present and prepare for the future. While teachers work hard to
deliver our children an accurate and honest education, Governor DeSantis has
weaponized government to take us back 200 years so we relive the worst parts of that
same history he’s erased.

Our children deserve the freedom to learn from our past, shape a better future, and pursue
their dreams.”
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